

To Whom It May Concern:

This memo is in response to clarification needed on transfers made to our non-federal account totaling \$12,500 listed on our 2009 Year End Report. The transfers were made from the Kentucky Medical Association PAC (Kentucky Physicians PAC Federal-KPPAC Federal) to the Kentucky Medical Association PAC non-federal account known as Kentucky Physicians PAC-State. The entire amount of \$12,500 was disbursed to General 2009 Kentucky State Legislative Candidates' Campaign Funds.

I hope this is enough clarification, if not I would be glad to provide you with any further information you may need.